
 

 

 

 

September 30, 2012 

 

Dear friends and partners, 

 

  

 

 

 

       

 

 Greetings to you in the wonderful name of Jesus. We hope that you had a great month and that the Fall season 

will be filled with joy from the Lord and fruitfulness in all your endeavors! 

 

 In a recent discussion with some other campus ministers about how to measure “success” in our campus work,    

I was reminded of something I read in a devotional.  Mother Theresa, commenting on her life and her calling to serve 

people, writes, “I don’t know what the success will be, but if the Missionaries of Charity have brought joy to one    

unhappy home, made one innocent child from the streets keep pure for Jesus, one dying person die in peace with 

God, don’t you think...it would be worthwhile offering everything for just that one because that would bring great joy 

to the heart of Jesus.”  You see, though Jesus is the Lord of the multitudes, He touches and saves us one heart (life) at a 

time!  Over the last 24 years of campus ministry, this reality of impacting one person at a time has kept me motivated to 

keep sharing the Word, to keep passing out tracts and to keep inspiring Christian students to pursue God and His        

purposes for their lives. 
 

 For example, last week our campus 

group at GSU sponsored an outdoor outreach 

in the Library Plaza involving music and 

public preaching and testifying.  Many     

students stopped and listened and were   

challenged to serve Jesus.   Before the event 

began, I was working the “truth booth” and 

got into a conversation with a female graduate student from 

Ethiopia who is a Christian. In short, Mekdes, who is   

working on her Master’s in Global Health at Morehouse University, was doing research at GSU 

the day of our outreach.  As we talked, she decided to participate with us and had a great time in 

the Lord sharing with others about Jesus and passing out tracts.  I believe God “interrupted” her 

schedule that day and inspired her to “let her light shine” for Jesus as she continues her academic pursuits.  
 

 We are grateful to God and you for your prayer and financial support.  As we partner together, the Lord is 

using us and other campus workers to see future leaders reached and trained for Christ! 
 

Your campus missionaries, 

 Bart, Michelle & the Jones kids 

“..It is not the will of your Father who is in heaven that     

one of these little ones perish.”   Matthew 18:14 

Bart and student leader Josh Tuck 

preaching at a recent GSU outreach 

Bart working the GSU 

“truth booth”  
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+++  Transforming the world by reaching students with the Gospel of Jesus Christ  +++ 



 

 

Make Your Votes Count - 

Heed the Voice of  Wisdom! 

“When you become entitled to exercise the right of voting for public officers, let it be impressed 

on your mind that God commands you to choose for rulers, “just men who will rule in the fear of 

God.” The preservation of [our] government depends on the faithful discharge of this duty; if the 

citizens neglect their duty and place unprincipled men in office, the government will soon be   

corrupted; laws will be made, not for the public good so much as for selfish or local purposes; 

corrupt or incompetent men will be appointed to execute the laws; the public revenues will be 

squandered on unworthy men; and the rights of the citizens will be violated or disregarded.”  

  Noah Webster, early American author, educator and political leader 


